
Town of Norridgewock 
TIF Advisory Committee Minutes 

April 24, 2018 
 
 

Vice-Chair Becky Ketchum called the meeting to order at 5:06 PM in the conference room at the 
Norridgewock Town Office. Committee members Jessie Everett, Brandi Ireland, Becky Ketchum, Drew 
Ketterer and Sallie Wilder were present. Members Duane Gushee and John Malek were absent. Also in 
attendance at all or parts of the meeting was Town manager Richard LaBelle. 

 
Drew moved to accept the minutes from last meeting; Sallie gave a second and all were in favor.   
 

 We started talking about new flags for the town and Drew tabled this for next meeting so 
Richard can do some research and possibly look at the Town of Skowhegan’s flags.  

 Discussion about the History/Granite markers was brought up. DOT is working on this; they 
will prepare this and get back to us in the fall.  

 Kiosks were the next topic of discussion. Becky will get some pictures and fun facts from the 
historical society to bring back to next the meeting. 

 Downtown revitalization was brought up. The grange/empty businesses-How can the TIF 
committee help this process out? Richard will bring us back pricing on 
blight/façade/revitalization costs from a company who comes in to the towns and helps 
make a plan for this type of revitalization.  

 Sidewalks was brought up again-Richard will be meeting with someone to discuss if this is 
possible and what the costs might be to bring the sidewalk up to Everett St. 

 
Next meeting is scheduled for May 22, 2018 at 5:00 at the town office. 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 5:55 PM 

         
 
        Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
        Jessica Everett 
        TIF Committee Secretary 

 

APPROVED 
05/22/18 


